
 

 

         ALL PORTS BULLETIN 
 

 
To: All M.E.B.A. Members 
From: Marshall Ainley, M.E.B.A. President 
Date: May 22, 2020 
Subject: Election Campaign Mailing Service Instructions 
 

 
Any request for a list(s) of District No. 1-PCD, M.E.B.A. membership mailing 
addresses from Headquarters for the purpose of M.E.B.A. election campaign 
related mailings, must be made in writing.   
 
The request should specify whether a list of the entire M.E.B.A. membership or 
one or more subset(s) of the membership (i.e., by bargaining unit or geographical 
location), is needed.  Please mail your request to the following address: 
 
   District No. 1-PCD, M.E.B.A. 
   Attention:  Campaign Mailing List 

444 North Capitol Street, NW, Suite 800 
   Washington, DC  20001-1570 
 
Each request for a campaign mailing list MUST BE ACCOMPANIED by a check 
in the amount of $100.00 per list per mailing. The check should be made payable 
to District No. 1-PCD, M.E.B.A. to cover the cost of producing the mailing list and 
sending the list to the campaign mailing service. 
 
The campaign mailing service will be provided by Accumail, Inc., the same 
company used in every M.E.B.A. election since 1995. The membership list will be 
sent from M.E.B.A. Headquarters directly to the campaign mailing service location 
and the candidate will at no time have direct access to the list. Any candidate 
requesting a mailing list is responsible for contacting Accumail to arrange payment 
for the direct mail services, including postage.  
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The mailing location is as follows: 
 
  Ms. Peg Dishong, 

President 
Accumail, Inc. 

  3381 “H” 75th Avenue 
  Landover, MD  20785 
  Phone No. (301) 322-4900/Fax No. (301) 322-4904 
 
M.E.B.A. Headquarters will produce the mailing list(s) in a timely manner upon 
receiving the written request and accompanying check. Once the list has been 
produced, the address count will be made available in order for a candidate to 
know how many campaign pieces to produce and mail. 
 
The list(s) will be forwarded to Accumail immediately when the candidate’s 
campaign materials arrive at Accumail and Accumail requests the list from 
M.E.B.A. Headquarters. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Eric Pittman at M.E.B.A. 
Headquarters. He can be reached at (202) 638-5355. 
 
Thank you. 


